December 2021

We Would Love to-Heow from our Commumnity

Keeping our community clean and safe is important. There are various ways to
keep our city running efficiently. One of the ways is for our citizens of our community
to give us their input. The input can be based on anything that is concerning or it could
be just a general comment. All input will be addressed in the monthly Building and
Ordinance Meetings at the City Hall. This form can be sent in through email, mail,
brought in person or put in the drop box outside the front door at the City Hall.
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